
 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 
IJmond North Sea Canal Area 
Central Nautical Management 

 
 
 
Announcement No. 13a/2021 IJmuiden, 02 March 2021 
 
 
 
Subject:  IJmuiden North Lock, protection works to the bottom of the lock  
 chamber, and replacement of the lock gate of the outer head  

Corrected version!!!  
 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master, announces the following: 
 
 
In connection with the installation of protection to the bottom of the lock chamber near the outer head, 
and the replacement of the outer lock gate, the IJmuiden North Lock will be closed for navigation on the 
following dates and times: 
  

• 19 April 2021, from 08.45 until 14.45 LT (protection works); 

• 20 April 2021, from 09.34 until 15.34 LT (protection works); 

• 21 April 2021, from 05.00 to 24.00 (lock gate replacement and protection works);  

• 22 April 2021, from 00.00 until 04.00 LT (lock gate replacement);  

• 22 April 2021, from 12.49 until 18.49 LT (protection works); 

• 26 April 2021, from 11.55 until 17.55  LT (protection works). 
 
If, due to weather conditions, the replacement of the lock gate has to be postponed, the lock gate 
replacement will be carried out on 18 May from 03.00 LT to 19 May 07.00 LT. 
 
The above-mentioned lock closures will be as short a possible or as long as necessary. 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations Manager at 
the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692. 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master, 
 
 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
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